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Thanks Vicky,

Was on the road today so just catching up now. Adding John. 

Happy to discuss transparency options tonight or first thing tomorrow. 

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 20, 2020, at 2:55 PM, Eatrides, Vicky (IC) <vicky.eatrides@canada.ca> wrote:

Hi Mike, here is where we are at with our lines. We developed them in consultation with 
Mitch, Roger (VTF Secretariat) and Christine (NRC). They are on the long side (3 pages) to 
address questions that have come up in discussions last night with PCO, Health and PSPC, 
and today with this group and the office of the CSA.
 
The DM is good with the lines, but has asked us to very quickly (today) explore options for 
greater transparency – e.g., posting some type of registry of recusals. I understand from 
Mitch that this has been discussed on numerous occasions on the policy side. Roger is 
looking into options, but perhaps we should discuss the approach? We are speaking with 
Roger at 3 pm and could maybe chat sometime after that, if you are available? Am sure you 
will want to discuss with your policy colleagues as well, and we would need to discuss with 
PCO. If we are going to post some type of registry, we would work that into lines before 
Tuesday’s announcement.
 
As soon as we have your comments, we will share with MINO, as well as PCO, Health and 
PSPC Comms.
 
Thanks, and happy to discuss.
 
Vicky
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